
Covid-19 Sales Office & Model Home 
 Visit Safety Policy 

 
 

We look forward to welcoming your visit and ask that to keep everyone safe you follow 
our Visit Safety Policy:  
 

• If you have a fever, cough or are sick or have been in contact within the last two weeks 
with anyone who is/was sick, or have travelled by plane (even within Canada) in the last 
two weeks, we ask that you do not visit. 
 

• Only 3 visitors will be allowed in the home at a time. 
 

• To keep everyone safe, we are trying to minimize the number of people going through 
our Model Homes, and so, as well as restricting to just three visitors at a time we are 
asking, if possible, children wait outside with an adult and adults take turns to come in 
 

• All visitors entering these premises must wear a mask that securely covers 
the nose, mouth, and chin. Exceptions include people who cannot wear a mask or 
face covering for medical reasons, or children under two years old, or those who require 
accommodation in accordance with the Ontario Human Rights Code. Proof of exception 
is not required. 
 

• Gloves are not needed nor encouraged but if you would like to wear them, they are 
permitted 
 

• Please ring the doorbell and wait for a hostess. We will be allowing three people into the 
home at a time (If we are already showing someone around, we may not come to the 
door until they leave) 

 

• Sanitize your hands upon entry into our home (We will provide sanitizer) 
 

• You will be asked to answer a simple questionnaire upon arrival and to provide your 
contact information in the event you may have been in contact with an infected person 
 

• Avoid unnecessarily touching anything in our Sales Office and Model Homes 
 

• Maintain physical distancing at all times, avoid physical contact, stay 2 metres from 
others 

 

• Cough/sneeze into your elbow 
 

• Avoid touching your face 
 

• There will be a pause between each visit while we sanitize most touched surfaces 
 
NOTE: Visitors are not permitted to use the Bathrooms, they are for staff only. 

This policy is for your and our staff’s Health & Safety. Our staff will not be 
allowed to make any exceptions to these guidelines and we ask that you are 
patient and respectful to them. 
 

If you would prefer not to adhere to this Policy, we will respectfully ask that you 
do not enter and we would be glad to set up a virtual meeting instead. 
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